The Editor of BRAIN,

MACMILLAN & CO., 9. WIMPOLE STREET,
PUBLISHERS,
ST. MARTIN'S STREET, LONDON, W.1
W.C

28th January 1927.

Dear Dr.Del Rio—Hortega,
Dr.Penfield has promised me the paper whieh
you and he are writing on changes in the neurogliea in
brain wounds for my Journal "Brain",
Be also asked me to write to you for it, I should
be very grateful if you could let me have id for my Journal
within the next six weeks; as I should like to publish it
in an early number.
I am,
Yours singerely,
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